
A safety bulletin from the    

 KING COUNTY FIRE MARSHAL’S OFFICE 

DEAR  R.V. CAMPER, 

The King County Fire Marshal’s Office wants you to have a fun and safe 

time at the races. 

• WE ASK THAT YOU KEEP YOUR PROPANE BBQ’S UP OFF OF THE 

DRY GRASS 

• NO CHARCOAL BBQ’S SHALL BE USED 

• BE CAREFUL WITH ALL SOURCES OF IGNITION SUCH AS 

GENERATORS AND GASOLINE CANS 

• THERE SHALL BE NO SMOKING ANYWHERE AT PACIFIC RACEWAYS 

• THERE SHALL BE NO CAMPFIRES 

• SINCE THE R.V.’S WILL BE PARKED SO CLOSE TO EACH OTHER, ONLY 

20’ APART,  WE REQUIRE THAT ONLY ONE AWNING MAYBE 

UNFOLDED TOWARD THE OTHER R.V. TWO RV’S SHALL NOT HAVE 

BOTH AWNINGS EXTENDED.THIS WILL HELP PREVENT A FIRE FROM 

SPREADING FROM ONE R.V. TO ANOTHER 

 

THERE WILL BE A KING COUNTY DEPUTY FIRE MARSHAL ON SITE FRIDAY, SATURDAY 

AND SUNDAY. IF WE CAN BE OF ASSISTANCE PLEASE LET US KNOW. 

 

IF YOU SHOULD HAVE A FIRE OR MEDICAL EMERGENCY DIAL 911 

 YOUR LOCATION IS PACIFIC  RACEWAYS  31001  144TH AVE S.E. KENT 

                            YOU ARE CAMPING ON THE TOWER SIDE 
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